
Good morning Year One, 

Keep up the hard work! You are all doing a great job. Don’t forget to send us pictures of your work! 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Stay safe, 

Miss Kemp and Miss Holden. 

Here is the work for Thursday 2nd July   

Group 1: 

 

Group 2: 

 

 


